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Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Mrs Kathryn Sargent.  

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Andrew Carry 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820   

Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time – 1st/2nd October 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 1st 

October 

5-00PM Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun 2nd 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

Trynos Pfunde 

 

People of the Parish 

 

Mon 3rd 9-00AM Intentions of Terry Murphy (birthday)  

Tues 4th 12-30PM Intentions of James Comley (sick) St Francis of Assisi 

Wed 5th 

 
9-00AM 

 

O’Dywer family deceased  

 

Thurs 6th 

 

9-00AM Maureen Flatley St Bruno 

Fri 7th 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM  

Holy Souls 

 

Annie & George Woodhouse 

 

Sat 8th 

 

10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Donor’s Intentions 

 

Fred and Erma Toni (anniversary) 

Our Lady on Saturday 

 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

Sun 9th 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

Dennis Barker 

 

People of the Parish  

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 146 OF THE MASS BOOK 
The second collection this weekend will be for Home Mission Sunday.  The second collection next weekend will be 

for the CAFOD Harvest Family Fast Day – Friday 7th October. Gift aid envelopes are available in the porch. 
CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am.  Also, confession is available after any Mass.  
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ROSARY – 6.35pm on Friday. ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass 
GROWING IN FAITH – Wednesdays 10am, no evening session this week.  
 
ADULT INSTRUCTION – Thursday 6pm in the Presbytery. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Richard and Carly who were married here this weekend.  
 
SHRINES OF OUR LADY – Opening talk on Walsingham Tuesday 7-30pm in the Parish Centre, Main Hall.  
 
OCTOBER – This is the month of the rosary, a form of prayer which invites us to reflect on the life of our Lord and 
Our Lady, and to turn to Mary, asking prayers for our needs as well as the needs of the Church, our loved ones and 
friends. If you are not in the habit of daily prayer, the rosary is a good place to start. If you would like some guidance, 
please ask. Fr Philip.  If you would like to bring flowers for Our Lady, please leave them in the bucket in the porch.  
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ALL SAINTS YOUTH GROUP RELAUNCH – Our parish youth group restarts on Tuesday 4th October 6-30pm – 7.30pm 
in the parish centre youth room.  Open to all those in years 5 – 8.  
 
FRANCISCANS - Our Franciscans will be meeting this coming Wednesday, 5th October in the Newman Room, Parish 
Centre at 6-50pm. Everyone is welcome. Any enquiries please contact Deacon Tom on 07415 211098. 
 
ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL OPEN MORNING Thursday 6th October 9.30 am. For prospective parents 
of children due to start school in September 2023. To book a place please email info_stjosephs@emmausmac.com 
or contact Dee in the school office on 01384 431980. 
 
CHURCH OPENING – Church is open all day from 8-30am – 7-30pm on Fridays, for those who wish to come and pray, 
pay a visit to the Blessed Sacrament, light a candle or simply sit and enjoy the peace and beauty of God’s House. Can 
you help by volunteering an hour as a Church Welcomer? Please sign the weekly sheet in the porch if you can help. 
 
OCTOBER PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions for October. We pray for the Church, ever faithful to and 
courageous in preaching the Gospel. May the Church be a community of solidarity, fraternity, and welcome, always 
living in an atmosphere of synodality. Parish Intentions; a prayer for all the intentions that candles are lit for.   
 
TODDLER GROUP – Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – The next lunch will be on Wednesday 19th October, to book a place please contact 
Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 17th October.  
                                            
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

LISTEN TO THE VOICE OF CREATION: Pakistan - The Archdiocese of Birmingham Climate Action Group are hosting a 

Zoom event on Monday 3rd October 5-6pm. For more information and to register please follow: Listen to the Voice 

of Creation: Pakistan | Birmingham Diocesan Trust (birminghamdiocese.org.uk) 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - Principal required January 2023 (Salary Range: £56,721 to £65,735 

Equivalent to L13-L19) A full application pack is available from Mrs. S Horan: E-Mail- shoran@emmausmac.com 

Phone – 01384 210542 Online – www.emmaus.com. For specific questions about the role and/or to request a visit, 

please contact Mrs. S Horan, Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO) Closing date for applications: Tuesday 11th 

October 2022 (noon) Interview Date: Thursday 20th October 2022.  

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School have Level 2 Teaching assistant position, part time will be considered and a 

Lunchtime Supervisor position vacancy. Please contact Mrs. Faux-Conduit at the school office on 

info_stjosephs@emmausmac.com or telephone 01384 431980 for an application pack & more information. 

FOODBANK  We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your 
donations to the back door of the parish centre.    
 
Do you enjoy singing? The parish Music Group and Choir would welcome new members. If you enjoy singing and 

would like to contribute to Mass, when available, you would be most welcome to join us. Music reading and 

experience are not necessary. Come and join us at 11am Mass or speak to Fr. Philip or any member of the Music 

Group or Choir. 

On Monday 3 October our friends at Birmingham Cathedral will be hosting a week-long LOUDfence initiative. 

Ribbons, messages and prayers will be displayed along Colmore Row as a sign of visible solidarity with survivors of 

abuse. Our Archdiocese is supportive of this initiative and members of the Safeguarding Team will be attending 

various events. On Thursday 6 October there will be a day of seminars at Birmingham Cathedral, led by Theologian 

Professor Gillian T. W. Ahlgren. In the evening, Professor Ahlgren will be giving a free lecture on public social 

theology, taking place in the cathedral as well as being livestreamed. You may wish to attend the events on this day. 

If so please book here: Creating communities of courage and resilience - our annual Gore lecture Tickets, Thu 6 Oct 

2022 at 19:30 | Eventbrite Full details of the LOUDfence initiative can be found on our website: LOUDfence gives 

abuse survivors a voice in central Birmingham | Birmingham Diocesan Trust (birminghamdiocese.org.uk) 
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